
UCYFL 

 

NOCSEA 

https://nocsae.org/overview-nocsae-youth-football-helmet-standard/ 

 

FRC Football 
Helmets should be reconditioned every two years and should not be more than 10 years 

past their manufacture date. There should be a sticker on all helmets on the back from 

Riddell certifying the helmet as passing the reconditioning and that it was safe for play.   

Our certification process is that we ship the helmets to Riddell every two years for 

reconditioning and evaluation. They are also repainted at that time. The shell is evaluated 

for stability and the internal padding is evaluated and replaced as needed. If a helmet is not 

cleared by the manufacturer then it is pulled by the manufacturer and stripped so that it 

cannot be used.   More on this process from Riddell can be found here. 

 

https://content.riddell.com/recon-what-is-it/ 
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